Melissa Tryon

From: Ethan Croce

Sent: Thursday, October 04, 2012 1:46 PM

To: Amanda Stearns; Melissa Tryon

Subject: PB MRA Hearing - 10.02.12 - Proposed amendments to Section 3.14 re: WFC Master

Development Plan

Good afternoon,

At its October 2, 2012 meeting, the Planning Board, acting as the Town’s designated Municipal Reviewing Authority, held
a public hearing on proposed amendments to the Zoning and Site Plan Review Ordinance relative to extending the time
limits for the West Falmouth Crossing Master Development Plan.

No public comment was received at the public hearing.

There was also no comment by the Planning Board. The Planning Board voted 5-0 to recommend that the Town Council
approve the proposed ordinance amendment as drafted.

Regards,
Ethan

Ethan J. Croce

Senior Planner

Town of Falmouth

271 Falmouth Road
Falmouth, ME 04105

(207) 781-5253 x-5328

(207) 781-8677 (fax)
ecroce@town.falmouth.me.us




